
Founded in 1974, the Honorary Deputy Sheriff’s Association (HDSA) is a prestigious
organization comprised of business and community leaders, as well as individuals -- all dedicated
to supporting San Diego County law enforcement.

2024 marks our 50th anniversary of serving as a unique ally of the Sheriff departments and the
County’s nine police divisions. For the past 50 years, our mission has been to continually
support and advance the Sheriff’s Department and provide resources for facilities, equipment,
education and training.

As a valued member, we are asking for your assistance in recruiting new members for our 50th
Anniversary. THINK 50 FOR THE 50th! And to thank you for your support, every member
who sponsors a new member that joins this year will be entered into a drawing for a 50th
anniversary commemorative firearm! That’s one entry for every new member you bring into the
organization!

Help us celebrate this special year in our history, and helping us continue to make a difference
now and for future generations!

SUPPORT FACILITIES      SUPPORT EQUIPMENT      SUPPORT EDUCATION & TRAINING

•  Referrals must meet all qualifications for membership, including a letter     
   of recommendation from their member sponsor.

•  Interested applicants can visit https://sdchdsa.org/ and click on 
   “Membership” to submit their application online. 

• For a full list of membership levels and benefits, visit: 
   https://sdchdsa.org/membership-benefits/
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HDSA 50th ANNIVERSARY MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

Heather Araiza, CEO 
Honorary Deputy Sheriff's Association
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50 NEW MEMBERS FOR 50 YEARS
OF SERVICE TO OUR COMMUNITY!


